
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Steele Community Centre closes as a precaution for COVID-19 

 
(Gander, NL – March 13, 2020)  

 
The Town of Gander is monitoring the situation with coronavirus closely and has made the 

decision to close the Steele Community Centre as a precautionary measure. The building will be 

closed to the public, effective immediately, until further notice.  

Further updates will be made available through the Town of Gander’s social media and website. 
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Media Contact:  Mayor Percy Farwell 
 Town of Gander 
 709-651-5909 
 kwhite@gandercanada.com 

 
 
 

 


